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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mono County Announces Special Community Meeting in Bridgeport 

​
MONO COUNTY, CA – May 27, 2025 – Mono County is pleased to announce a Special 
Community Meeting for residents, taking place on Wednesday, June 18, 2025, at 5:00 
PM at the Bridgeport Memorial Hall. 

This meeting will provide important updates on key projects impacting the Bridgeport 
community and Mono County as a whole.  County representatives will be present to 
offer updates on the County's Jail project, including details on the project timeline, 
potential impacts, and information regarding the resident release program.  This is a 
valuable opportunity for residents to have their questions addressed directly by county 
officials. 

Additionally, the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will provide an 
update on the ongoing Bridgeport rehabilitation project on U.S. Highway 395 (among 
other projects). 

Residents are strongly encouraged to attend this meeting to stay informed, ask 
questions, and engage directly with Mono County staff and Caltrans representatives 
regarding these important initiatives. 

Meeting Details: 

●​ Date: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 
●​ Time: 5:00 PM 
●​ Location: Bridgeport Memorial Hall, 73 N. School Street, Bridgeport, CA 93517 
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